
A special meeting of the Union County Board of Commissioners was advertised for Tuesday, 
January 24,2006, at 1O:OO a.m. in the Union County Chamber of Commerce Conference Room 
located at 903 Skyway Drive, Monroe, North Carolina, for the purpose of attending a meeting 
wherein Congressman Robin Hayes and representatives of U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service will 
discuss the Monroe Bypass project. The meeting was for informational purposes with no action to 
be taken by the Board. 

A quorum was not present. 

Attest: 

st, Clerk to the Board R g e r  Lane, ChaiGan 
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